
 

Friday 6th November 2020 

Our Community Garden 

The work on our school garden is now underway. If you are creative, or  have a trade/experience that you 

would be willing to share in our garden, please do not hesitate to email school.  

Children entitled to benefits related Free School Meals 

If your child is entitled to Free School Meals and you are isolating at home, you are still entitled to receive a 

daily packed lunch for your child. This needs to be ordered from Mrs Thompson in the school office before 

9.30am.   

Communication with Teachers 

Please continue to email school if you need a message passed onto your child’s class teacher. You could also 

phone the school office and ask for your child’s teacher to phone you back after school.  

Things to look forward to next week: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Some December events: to look forward to: 

 8th December– Christmas Bauble making 

 11th December—Virtual Pantomime for the whole school 

 

Covid-19   Please get any Covid symptoms tested, to keep our staff and pupils safe.  If your 

child has symptoms during the weekend, please email school to let us know.  

Monday Yoga workshops with Christine  

Class 3 Diva Lamp Workshop 

Tuesday Andrew Scothern Gymnastics workshop Year 3 

Wednesday Amy’s singing in classes 

 

Thursday  

Friday Ant’s Motor Skills groups 


